
 
 

City Attorney’s Communication #2022-116 
November 1, 2020 

 
 
TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
 
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 
 
RE: Resolution – Termination of the Parking Lot License Agreement with Pompano  
 
 
Attached please find the following Resolution addressing the above-referenced matter: 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY 
OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND 
AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 
EXECUTE A TERMINATION OF A PARKING LOT LICENSE 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH 
AND POMPANO FORD LINCOLN, INC.; PROVIDING AN 
EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance. 
 
 
 
       /s/       
      MARK E. BERMAN 
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